s howing the arrangement of watertight bulkheads
in the vessel has been received from the Genoa
surveyors.
In their letters of the ( and 5th instant covering

the same additional particulars &are given to enable 8

suitable notﬂtionoé BHs to be assigned.

Before however fhe case is dealt with, it is submitted the
Surveyors should be asked to state whether the second deck
is not watertight from frame 63 right aft including the
portion of the deck from frames 32 to 35, and that portion of
the deck at the middle 1ine in the passageway from frames

20 to 32.




